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UNION COUNTY HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION
POST OFFICE BOX 282
MONROE, NORTH CAROLINA 28111

25 January 2012

TO: Members of the Union County Historic Preservation Commission
will not meet on Thursday, Februrary 2, 2012 at 1:30 pm due to lack of
business. The next meeting is scheduled for March 1, 2012.

FROM: Dr. Jerry Surratt, Chairman

Please call the Heritage Room, 704/289-6737, should you have any questions.



